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Circular 045 

 
 

26 May 2023 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
 
VILLAGE NURSE ON LEAVE. 
 
Please note that Sister Kate Powell will be away on well deserved leave from 27 May 2023 till 
the 5th of June 2023. 
 
Should you require any assistance during this time you can contact Marius Grobler at the Care 
Centre to assist. 
 
Kind Regards.  
 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 
 


